
 

 

             MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor & City Council  

     

FROM: Heather Coggins, Elections Superintendent   

 

  RE:  IGA with Gwinnett County 

 

  

 

In preparation for 2023 Municipal Elections, the attached document has been submitted by Gwinnett 

County.  

The City intends to use ballot scanning devises provided by the County as such this IGA for equipment 

and equipment request form must be returned no later than April 12, 2023.  

Mr. Jack Wilson has reviewed the IGA and it is acceptable for execution.   

 

   


